
Bid Notice - Derby, CT 
 
The City of Derby, CT is seeking proposals from 
qualified contractors for the demolition of the 
property located at 3 Francis Street, Derby, CT.  
All information can be found at 
https://www.derbyct.gov/bids .  All sealed bids 
are to be submitted by Wednesday December 
2, 2024, at 5:00 pm via the City’s secure online 
portal at which time they will be publicly 
opened. 
 
Dated this 19th day of November 2024 
 
Brian Hall 
Director of Finance 

https://www.derbyct.gov/bids

